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Dear abstract submitter, 

 

We are pleased to inform you that your abstract "<i>Candida</i> colonization and species 

identification by two methods in NICU newborn", reference 0045 has been accepted for 

poster presentation at EMOP 2016.  

 

The list of abstracts accepted to each symposium can be found on the congress website at 

http://congress.utu.fi/emop2016/abstracts.php  

Please note that some abstracts have been moved from the originally suggested symposium to 

another symposium.  

 

Guidelines for presentations will be posted on the congress website.   

 

Please note that the author, marked in the submission system as the presenting author, must 

register as a participant through the congress website and pay the participation fee by 20 May 

2016, otherwise the abstract will be automatically removed from the programme. When you 

register, please write down your abstract submission reference number/s on the congress 

registration form. 

 

To take advantage of the lower registration fees, please note that the early-bird registration 

deadline is already 30 April 2016. 

 

 

We look forward to seeing you in Turku in July. 

 

 

With best wishes, 

 

On behalf of the EMOP organizing committee 

 

Congress Office/EMOP 2016 

congress-office@utu.fi 
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